

## St Mary's Primary School Reilly Park, Banbridge, Co. Down, BT32 3DJ

www.stmarysbanbridge.co.uk info@banbridge.ni.sch.uk

Telephone: (028) 406 62572 Fax: (028) 406 26545

Principal: Mr. D. O'Hagan B.Ed., NPQH., M.Ed.

## New St Mary's App

## **Dear Parent**

The school has invested in its own smart phone App for improved communication purposes.

The App is now live and will replace the school texting system from Friday 9<sup>th</sup> March which we will no longer use.

The App has greater functionality with the ability to receive notifications just as a text message, as well as documents directly from the school. Additional content from our website will be added to the App over the next few weeks.

Please download the App to your phone or tablet from goggle or apple stores. Please note the App is not supported on Windows phones. After successfully installing the App please choose the groups you which to belong to. Please make sure you choose your child's class and year group. Even if you have already downloaded the App you can still select the appropriate groups by clicking on the 'group tab' at the top of the screen. This will ensure you receive specific notifications for your child's class and year group.

Thank you for taking time to download the App.

Yours sincerely,

D O'Hagan Principal